
9-16-2025 

LYON COUNTY AUDITORS OFFICE                            ROCK RAPIDS, IOWA 

September 16, 2025 

                          

Chairman Jerry Birkey convened the adjourned session with Vanden Bosch and 

Altena present.  Motion carried assumes unanimous vote unless otherwise 

stated. Also, present were Daryl Albertson, Dave Jackson, and Gary Kurth. 

Chairman Birkey introduced Resolution 2025-22 for Bridge Embargo.  Motion by 

Vanden Bosch, seconded by Altena to approve Resolution 2025-22. Motion 

carried. This is a summary of the resolution.  The complete text can be 

obtained from the Lyon County Auditor’s Office or online at 

www.lyoncountyiowa.com under Supervisors then Resolutions.  

Supervisor Herman arrived. 

Engineer Daryl Albertson, Dave Jackson, and Gary Kurth met with the Board to 

discuss proposed paving projects for 2026, primarily focused in and around 

the City of Larchwood. The projects presented are in the preliminary planning 

stages and were shared to provide the Board of Supervisors with estimated 

costs and potential scope of work. Extensive discussion followed regarding 

various project options and possible funding sources. Albertson noted that 

the Chestnut Avenue project is expected to proceed as planned, as federal 

funding has already been secured for that improvement. The Board expressed 

their appreciation to Albertson, Jackson and Kurth for their time and the 

information provided. 

 

There being no further business, there was a motion by Vanden Bosch, seconded 

by Altena to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

ATTEST      APPROVED      

      County Auditor                               Chairman  

 

NOTE: These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 

and are subject to Board approval at the next regular meeting.                  
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